NOTICE OF REJECTION OF BID

RFB No. 23/24-94, Bathroom Countertop Replacements Administration Building

RFB No. 23/24-094, Bathroom Countertop Replacements Administration Building was opened on August
2, 2024. During its regular meeting on August 27, 2024, the Board rendered its decision to reject the bids
received.



